
 

 

 

 

  

 

Glowrey Catholic Primary School 

26th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

As we come to the close of what can only be described as a very ‘unique’ and unusual 

term I can’t help but think about what an extraordinary job both parents and students 

have done in navigating through both home learning and then returning to the school 

routine.  

Over this past week staff have had the opportunity to report to parents the progress 

of students and despite all of the disruption and challenges we have been so pleased 

to see the excellent progress achieved. I am reminded about just how resilient our 

children are and I am sure there are many learnings and positives that have come out 

of this enormous challenge. A huge ‘well done’ students and parents! 

Under the current circumstances we have been advised to continue with the additional 

social distancing measures next term including the staggered finish (preps – 3pm, 1’s 

and 2’s – 3.15pm and 3’s to 6’s -  3.30pm with older siblings leaving at the time their 

younger siblings finish) and the school building and yard will remain closed to parents. 

Thank you for both your understanding and patience over the past weeks. Hand 

sanitising and additional cleaning will continue throughout the day. I will continue to 

provide any further updates if anything changes. 

Finally, I would like to commend all of our wonderful Glowrey staff on their efforts and 

care of the students over this past term and wish them an enjoyable break. 

Stay safe and best wishes to all our families over the semester break. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tim Kelly 

Principal 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Social distancing requirements have meant that our popular ‘Morning Tea with the Principal’ 

tours have been cancelled. We now have a video tour of the presentation families usually see at 

the event. 

This video will provide you with all the information you would have received from the event 

including a tour of the campus, curriculum information, sporting details and much more. 

Here is the link to the video: https://www.stmonicas-epping.com/book-a-tour/ 

  

Applying for Year 7, 2022 can now be done online at www.stmonicas-epping.com/apply and 

please note there is no fee charged to enrol. 

Should you have any queries please contact our College Registrar on 9409 8800. 
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